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Issue 4 

Newsletter Date: 13th November 2020 

Head Teacher’s Notice Board 
Dear Children, Mums, Dads and Carers,  
 
We have had a jammed pack couple of weeks following our half term break.   

 
As promised in my newsletter before half term please see below our newly elected Councillors and House Captains 
of Danson Primary School.  I would also like to give a very special mention to our new Head Girl, Esther Lawani, 
new Head Boy, George Cook and our Deputy Head Girls and Boys; Darcie Richardson, Titi Qiu, Israel Nelson Sinclair 
and Ryan Jacob.  I am very much looking forward to working with them this year. 
 
On Monday 9th November, Year 3 and 4 were given the fantastic opportunity to virtually meet the author Marie 
Basting via Google Meet in their classrooms. Marie is the author of the excellent book Princess BMX which 
challenges stereotypes and encourages children to be more BMX.  Please see below more information on this 
fantastic event.  Thank you to Miss Hickmott from our English Team for organising this wonderful learning 
opportunity. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for supporting the additional measures at drop off and 
collection times this week.  We really do appreciate you wearing face masks, only having one parent on site to 
collect and being socially distant to help keep us all safe. 
 
Along with the newsletter this week you will see some exciting competition news on celebrating books at Danson!  
We want all children to unleash their creativity and to share with others their favourite book and why it is 
amazing!!  Thank you to Mrs Hui who is part of our English Team for organising this fantastic competition.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Davis for the seven years she has been at Danson as a Nursery 
and Reception Teacher and then as SENCO.  We wish her well in her future endeavours.  Miss Herdecka who has 
worked alongside Mrs Davis will continue her work as SENCO for our Danson family. 
 
I would also like to wish Miss Henderson, who has been a MDM supervisor (9 years) and part of the premises 
team (eight years) our very best wishes and a speedy recovery     

Nurture-Believe-Inspire-Achieve 



 
 
 
 
 
 
I was so proud of the children throughout the school who displayed the upmost respect during our 
two minute’s silence this week in for Remembrance Sunday.  Well done everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Today we saw all our Danson pupils and staff supporting Children in Need by donating £1 to enable 
them to wear their own clothes.  We saw plenty of spots and Pudsey ears.  During the course of the 
day we saw children taking part in different tasks all linked to mental wellbeing.  Thanks to all those 
who have donated and remember it isn’t too late to make your donation via Arbor. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To support all pupils in PE I am delighted to announce that we are purchasing new PE sports top for 
all pupils.  We  know that times are tough and wanted to help and support all our families in having a 
winter PE kit.  More information will follow next week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Next week the children will be celebrating Anti-Bullying/Kindness week and I look forward to sharing 
with you some of the learning that they will have done.  I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs 
Stephens our PHSE lead for organising these fantastic whole school events. 
 
To those who are celebrating we wish you happy Diwali and a prosperous New Year!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As always take care and stay safe. 
 

L Casey 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


